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Comments:  I stand  with my friends at the Black Hills Clean Water Alliance and others, urging you to preserve

more than 20,000 acres at the headlands of the Rapid Creek Watershed. Please, U.S. Forest Service, require

mining companies to withdraw from this pristine and sensitive area.  Clean water and air are crucial to human

beings, for LIFE.   Mining is not crucial, it is about more and more PROFIT.   Your good sense in keeping mining

out of Rapid Creek will benefit you and all, far beyond short term considerations of profit.  THANK YOU FOR

YOUR ATTENTION.


